Monthly Meeting Minutes
October 2014
Cherry Grove Friends Church
Attendees:

Arden K., Garridan S., Karen & Ollie B., Diane B., Rob & Cathy K., Bob & Ida H., Don P., Beth & Brian M.,
Tom & Brenda P., Paul Needham, Rob & Toni W., Fran K., Bonnie C.

Opened with prayer.
Review of the September minutes.
Stewards — Rob K.:

The committee needs budget input from the other committees to prepare a sufficient Stewards budget
for the coming year. Stewards’ next meeting is 2" Thursday of Nov. Rob W. will send out a reminder for
input from ministry teams. Overhead fixtures will be replaced soon with both LED in the sanctuary and
the fireside room and more efficient fluorescent bulbs in the kitchen. The water connection is expected
to be complete by mid-November.

Christian Ed — Brian M.:

The committee is planning and coordinating a display by the children to show, in their own words/art,
their lessons learned. There will be interviews with the children to learn more about them.

Outreach — Garridan R.

Outreach did not meet in October due to schedule conflicts. There are plans to hold classes on
equipping members with the tools for ministering in varying capacities.

Small Groups — Diane B.:

Diane’s book club is going well. Current book is “Step Out on Nothing: How Faith and Family Healed
Me” by Byron Pitts, author and journalist. The group meets 2™ Thursdays, rotating locations. November
meeting will be at the Wooley’s house at 6:30.

Meeting closed.



